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EVENTS 

Friday celebration assembly 

at 9.10am. 

 

Inflatable Footy (Wednesday 

lunchtime) until 13th July. 
 

 

Summer Production,  

Wednesday 13th July from 

1.30pm and Thursday 14th 

July from 6.30pm. 
 

Sports Day, Friday 15th July. 
 

Leavers’ assembly, Tuesday 

19th July. 

 

Party in the Park, Tuesday 

July 19th, from 1.30pm. See 

page 7 of this newsletter. 

 

INFLATABLE FOOTY 

SUMMER SCHOOL 

Tuesday 30th August to 

Thursday 1st September, at 

the recreation ground by the 

Lewknor village hall, from 

9am to 3pm.                                        

Cost: £15 per day.                           

Register at 

www.enrolmy.com/footy-kids 

Class of 22 Go Ape For Treetop Challenge 

 

Back row, left to right: Livvy, Ellena, Sophie, Jasmine, Lily 

Front row, left to right: Jayden, Tristan, Riley, Laurence, Bill, Noah and Wilfred 

The Year 6 children scaled new 

heights when they took part in a 

daring (and nerve-wracking) treetop 

challenge at the Go Ape Adventure 

Centre in Wendover recently.                                                    

The school trip was a reward for 

working so hard this year and it is 

one that I think they will              

always remember.                               

Their next challenge is to learn all 

their lines for their parts in the  

Robin Hood summer production. I 

know which one I would rather do! 

Don’t look down! Bill and Jayden have nerves of steel 



 

Jayden, Laurence, Noah and Bill Tristan 

Wilfred Noah and Ellena Jayden and Bill 

Left: Jasmine checks the 

equipment 

 

Right: Riley gets some last 

minute advice before taking 

the plunge 



 

ZIPPITY ZIP WIRE! 

Left: Whee! Bill goes 

zipping down 

 

 

Right: Jayden lands 

with a bit of a bump! 

Above: Jayden and Laurence 

 

Right: Laurence flies down 

the zip wire 

Above: some of the brave children: Sophie, Lily, 

Ellena and Bill 



 

BLIND MAN’S BLUFF AND MORE FUN AND GAMES 

These photos make me 

smile. 

 

Pictured left we have: 

Lily, Bill, Riley, Livvy, 

Noah, Jasmine, Tristan, 

Sophie and  Laurence 

 

Pictured right in the 

foreground are Lily, 

Livvy and Ellena 

Does Riley really need his glasses here? Noah has a laugh! Love Tristan’s smile! 

Left: Miss Baker and Miss Power play a 

fun game with the children.                                        

Look at Livvy’s smile! 



 

SOME LOVELY FEEDBACK FROM CLUB LEADERS 

I want to share the lovely feedback I have had from the two ladies who run our after-school science club (Kirsty) and drama 

club (Alice). 

Kirsty said last week: ‘‘The children at Lewknor are amazing. They are so bright and they ask really interesting questions.’’ 

Alice from Rattle and Roll said: ‘‘There are some amazing performers at this school and some really good singers.’’ 

Both Kirsty and Alice said they work at many schools in Oxfordshire and the children at Lewknor are by far the best                 

behaved. Alice said: ‘‘They are so polite. I don’t think I have ever met such polite children.’’ 

So to all our parents and staff—we must be doing something right! Well done everybody! 

SOPHIE IS OUR SQUASH SUPERSTAR! 

Sophie is pictured left, with her medal, after her team came third in the annual 

Aspire Team Squash Championships. Sophie, who is the youngest in the team, 

plays for the south of England. Eight teams took part in the regional                   

championship tournament, which was held at three clubs in Warwickshire —

Kenilworth, Leamington and Warwick University. 

Sophie was 9th in the whole country when she recently finished her Under-11  

season. She came 12th at the English Championships last August, 14th  in the 

British Championships in January and is now working her way up the rankings in   

Under-13s, having entered in at 28th place out of 93. She has two singles matches 

left this season and a new season starts in September / October when Sophie will 

be competing once again in the British Championships. 

What a SUPERSTAR! 

Left and above: Sophie with the other players in her squash team 



 

Every week in our school newsletter, we will include a prayer and a Bible 

reading. These are taken from our new Jigsaw scheme of work for PSHE 

(Personal, Social, Health Education) and RE (Religious Education) and are 

shared with the children in class and at whole school assemblies.  

PRAYER OF THE WEEK 

Changing Me: know who to ask for help if you are worried 

about change 
 

Dear Jesus 

Thank you for the understanding that we can take our fears to you when 

we pray. Thank you also for the people who are here to help us cope 

with changes which might worry us. 

Amen 

THOUGHT OF THE WEEK 

Philippians 4: 6-7 

Do not be anxious about anything, but in every 

situation, by prayer and petition, with                        

thanksgiving, present your requests to God. And 

the peace of God, which transcends all                         

understanding, will guard your hearts and your 

minds in Christ Jesus. 

 

WORD OF THE WEEK 

Bundle 

Noun 

A bundle is a number of 

small things that have been 

tied together. 

Mrs Cole 



  

 

Two Lewknor Primary parents—Sarah and Tiggs— are throwing a party for the whole school on the last day of term. Sarah and Tiggs, 

whose daughter Livvy is in the Year 6 class and who will be leaving Lewknor this year, just want to bring everyone together for a fun day 

out. 

Tiggs said: ‘‘We hope that you will all come along with your families and join us in celebrating a very special place (Lewknor Primary) that 

Sarah and I are immensely grateful for.’’ 

Sarah and Tiggs feel that the past two years have been pretty bleak for our school family given the disruption caused by Covid-19. They 

also want to extend their party invitation to the Year 6 pupils and their families of the past two years. All the staff at Lewknor Primary have 

been invited too. 

They are planning to have a barbecue, a bar, music and fun activities for the children. The party will take place on Tuesday 19th July in the 

field by the village hall from 1.30pm to 6pm. 

Tiggs said: ‘‘Lewknor has been a great part of our life. Some people take schools for granted. We want to show that we value our school 

by throwing a party to say thank you. All people need to bring is their happy selves and maybe a picnic blanket.’’ 

Sarah and Tiggs will obviously need to know numbers so if you would like to attend the party please contact Tiggs at                                                

mcarpenterhanson@gmail.com 

And if you have any questions about the day, then Sarah and Tiggs can be contacted via email. 

WHOLE SCHOOL PARTY IN THE PARK 


